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FEX Global will close for the National Day of 
Mourning on 22 September 2022   

Introduction 

In response to the Australian Government’s announcement of a National Day 
of Mourning and Public Holiday on Thursday the 22nd September 2022 to 
commemorate Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, FEX Global will be closed for 
trading from the Close of Business on Wednesday 21st September 2022 and 
will reopen the market at 10 am on Friday 23rd September 2022.  

Participant Actions  

No action is required. 

 

Market Notice 

13 September 2022 

 

 

 

Title: 

National Day of Mourning   

 

Attention: 

Trading Participants, Market 
Data Vendors and ISVs 

 

For more information please 
contact: 

FEX Global 
+61 2 8024 5250  
ops@fex.com.au 
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This document provides information only and may be subject to change without notice. No responsibility is accepted for any 
inaccuracies contained in the matters published. FEX Global Pty Limited (ACN 124 127 224) (FGL) and its related bodies corporate 
(FEX Group) make no representation or warranty with respect to the ongoing accuracy, reliability or completeness of this 
information. To the maximum extent permitted by law, FEX Group and its employees, officers and contractors shall not be held 
liable for any loss or damage arising in any way, including by way of negligence, in connection with this information. 


